
I am Suzy Loder of 38 Oyster River Road.  I have lived in Durham 40 years.  I am 
excited to be part of this process tonight as the potential of this project for the entire 
community is truly great. 
 
I am one of the signers of the Hale letter.  I support the redevelopment of the Mill 
Plaza.  There is no rush to change anything, however, unless and until the results 
reflect the wishes and needs of the community.  I hope you will hear many 
suggestions tonight and in the future to refine this project. 
 
Time is not the issue; we can wait for the qualities we want.  If the developers are 
serious they will work with us for a win-win result. 
 
Thank you. 


